
 

 

 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY PICTURE SPECIAL 

OUT THIS WEEK! 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Following on from World Book Day last week, we asked all local schools to send in class 
photos to showcase all the colourful and imaginative costumes the children were wearing 
across the region. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the class photo/s your school submitted to us will be printed 
in this week’s Harrogate Advertiser Series, which includes the Knaresborough Post, Ripon 
Gazette, Wetherby News and the Nidderdale Herald (Thursday March 14th). 

 
This is a fantastic keepsake from World Book Day, and is available to buy in all local retail 
outlets at £2.10 a copy until next Wednesday March 20th. 

 

If you do not want your child to appear in the photograph, please contact your school office 
as soon as possible. Photographs will be published in the paper and on our website. 

  

If you have any questions, please call our team on 0330 403 3004 or email us at 
specialeditions@nationalworld.com 

 
I hope you enjoy our World Book Day special. 

 
Many Thanks, 

Harrogate Advertiser Series. 


